
Greetings to all  Parents, Caregivers, and whanau, 

 

This will be our final newsletter for what has been a 

very busy year indeed!  

 

PRIZE GIVING -  

Wednesday 9th December: 

This will be held on WEDNESDAY EVENING 

starting at 5.30pm. All children will stay at school 
and have tea supplied for them - sausage sizzle and 

ice blocks. 

Parents are asked to bring along a plate for a 

shared supper at the conclusion of prize giving.  

 

Sadly we will be fare welling Whaea Bev and we 

hope that you will be able to join us to say a special 

thank you to Whaea Bev for her time at Aberfeldy 

School.  

 

LAST DAY OF TERM -  

Thursday 10th December: 

Thursday is our last day of the term / year!  

We will be finishing slightly earlier than normal so 

students will be home from around 2.00pm.   

 

REPORTS: 

Reports will be given out at prize giving. If your 

child is not at prize giving then the report will be 

mailed out to you. 

 

ENVIRO SCHOOL BRONZE STATUS: 

We have finally accomplished Bronze status as an 

Enviro School - thank you to Miss Hargraves for all 

of her hard work. We look forward to our enviro 

journey next year. 

 

PET DAY: 

As always Pet Day was a huge success! Check out 

the Face Book page for photos.  

 

START OF SCHOOL 2021: 

Our first day back in 2021 will be Monday 1st 

February. Van runs will be around the same time 

as this year - we will contact you with any changes.  
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Stationery List for 2021: 

A copy of the stationery list is included with your 

child’s school report - it is also available at The 

Warehouse. 

 

Lost Property! 

We only have small amount of “lost property” this 

year  which will be on display tomorrow and 

Wednesday but after that it will be disposed of.  

 

Uniforms and Sunhats: 

Anyone that still has any school tops or sunhats at 

home PLEASE return them! It has been great to be 

able to have a uniform to wear to events and it 

looks really smart in our photos on face book .   

 

THANK YOU - 

Thanks to all the people who have supported 

Aberfeldy School during the last year, including 

the whanau who helped at our working bee at the 

beginning of the year, the parents and extended 

whanau that always help out on school trips and 

the ones that attend our events like Pet Day - it is 

great to see you all supporting your children.  

A massive  thanks to Matua Wiremu for being our 

handy man around the place, keeping our grounds 

looking so nice and leading our students in Kapa 

Haka. 

 

Special thanks to all of our staff and our wonderful 

Board of Trustees members who have done so 

much work supporting our students, and each 

other, in what has been a very “strange” year.  

 

All of the staff wish our students, family  

and whanau a safe and  

happy holiday season.  

 

We look forward to seeing most of you back next 

year. Our first day of Term One will be Monday 

1st February 2021. A newsletter will be sent out in 

mid January 2021. 

 

If you have friends or family that are interested 

in attending Aberfeldy School please put them in 

contact with the school through our e-mail 

address 

 aberfeldy.class@xtra.co.nz  


